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As a member of the landscaping contractor community I can attest to being able to 

efficiently and effectively manage gardens and landscapes without the use of ANY 

gas power tools. Our team uses only battery and human powered equipment to serve 

many hundreds of clients and gardens in the Portland metro area. Electric equipment 

is the future of our world, not just this industry and I urge you to move to empower 

these necessary and dire changes to our workforce. Thank you. 


